
  

Saint Joseph  
ROMAN CATHOLIC Church  

973-383-1985 

Schedule of Masses 

Weekdays 
 Monday and Tuesday at 8:00am 

Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday  
at 12:05pm 

 

Saturday (Vigil) at 5:00pm 

Sundays 
8:00am, 9:30am 11:30am and 6:00pm 

(All are in church)  
 

Misa en Espanol todos los Domingos  
a las 2:30pm 

Sacrament of  

Reconciliation   

Saturday 4:00pm-4:30pm 
 

 

Sacraments of Baptism, 

Marriage &  

Personal Appointments 

Please call the Parish Center 

February 28, 2016 



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By 

 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Father ST Sutton, Administrator 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Gerald Hanifan 
Deacon Alfred Kucinski 
Deacon Thomas Zayac 

 

Deborah Henegan, Director of Faith Formation  (Elementary) 
973-383-8413 - dehstjoesred@yahoo.com 

 

Sarah Samanns, - Director of Faith Formation (High School) 
973-940-0223 - sarahsamanns@outlook.com 

 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
jkdachisen@me.com 

 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - stjoseph727@yahoo.com 

 

Karen Glowatski,  Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - stjoseph727@yahoo.com 

 

 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
 Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek  

and Gerard Woodring. 
 
 

         Saint Joseph Regional School 
               20 Jefferson Street - 973-383-2909 

                Mrs. Patricia A. Klebez, Principal 

Saturday 2/27 5:00pm Amelia Reskovac 
Luis Carlos Alfaro 

Sunday 
February  28th  

 

Third Sunday  
of Lent 
 

 8:00am 
 
 
 
 

 9:30am 
 
 
 

11:30am 
 
 
 
 

  6:00pm  

Richard K. Bayles 
Marie Dorsa 
 

Kittie Clyde Brandenburger 
Ruth Frankovsky 
 

Marjorie Mills 
Francis & Stella Covel 
Joseph Zicarelli 
 

Jacqueline Freer 
Katherine Owens 

Monday 2/29    8:00am Anna Mae Moran 

Tuesday 3/1    8:00am Michael Zins 

Wednesday 3/2  12:05pm Janet Smith 

Thursday 3/3  12:05pm Christopher Jacobs 

Friday 3/4  12:05pm   Alphonse Samanns 

Saturday 3/5    5:00pm Gloria Latino 
Irene Gallo DeGroat 

Sunday 
March  6th  

 

Fourth Sunday  
of Lent 
 

   8:00am 
 
 
 

   9:30am 
 
 
 
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 

 
   6:00pm  

Barbara Morsell 
 
 
 

William & Neal Looney 
Lottie Scripsic 
 
 

Francis & Stella Covel 
Intentions of Miriam Ferreira 
 

 
Nunzio Vacca 

LET US REMEMBER IN OUR PRAYERS, THE 

FOLLOWING MEMBERS OF OUR PARISH FAMILY 
 

Susan Allanson, Jennifer DiNardo, Pat Fitzpatrick,  
Jessica Kirby, Kerri Knight, Greg Orvetz, Michael 

Palumbo, Michael Ryan, Rosemary Woodring,  
Cale & Lane Yetter and Rita Zimich. 

 

Third Sunday of Lent- February 28, 2016 

The Sanctuary Lamp which burns near the 
tabernacle in church is the reminder  of our 
Lordôs presence in the Most Holy Eucharist, 
will burn in loving memory of:  

Gus Combos 
May he now be resting in the peace  
of the heavenly kingdom!  

 
 

The hosts and wine, which will become the Holy Body 
and Precious Blood of our Lord, was given in loving 
memory of:  
 
 

Teresa Villanueva 
 

May she also be resting  
in the joy of Godôs presence! 

 

WEEKLY REMEMBRANCE 

 

 

FOOD PANTRY 

 

“Oremus pro invicem” 

Thank you for all your assistance!  We have some special 
requests from our clients.  Dinty Moore Stew, kids snacks for 
school, powdered milk, shelf life milk and evaporated milk, 
cooking oil, sugar, salt, pepper, mayonnaise, salad dressing, 
jams and jellies other than grape. 
 
We have also been asked for razors, paper towels, size 5 
diapers and boy pull-ups, and as always laundry detergent.  
Thank you. 

mailto:jkdachisen@me.com


Monday, February 29 
4:05-5:20pm Faith Formation (School & Parish Center) 
6:50-8:05pm Faith Formation (School ) 
5:00pm Basketball (Community Center) 
7-8:30pm Confessions (Church) 
Tuesday, March 1 
4:05-5:20pm Faith Formation (School ) 
5:00pm Basketball (Community Center) 
Wednesday, March 2 
5:00pm Basketball (Community Center) 
7:00pm R.C.I.A. (Parish Center) 
Thursday, March 3 
1:00-2:00pm Legion of Mary (Parish Center) 
5:00pm Basketball (Community Center) 
7:00pm K of C (Parish Center) 
7:30pm Choir Practice (Church) 
Friday, March 4 
5:00pm Basketball (Community Center) 
7:30pm Stations of the Cross (Church) 
Saturday, March 5 
8:00am-2:00pm Basketball (Community Center) 
10:30am Year of Mercy Presentation (Church) 
Sunday, March 6 
10:30 Confirmation Class  (School and Parish Center) 

 

This week’s events 

March 6, 2016 
Joshua 5:9a, 10-12 

2 Corinthians 5:17-21 
Saint Luke 15:1-3, 11-32 

 

Weekend readings 

SACRAMENT OF  
RECONCILIATION  
Monday evenings during Lent  

from 7:00 to 8:30 pm 
Every Saturday from 4:00 to 4:30 pm 

(No confessions on Monday evening March 21st) 
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Each Friday evening  

during Lent at 7:30pm 
(until March 18th) 

 

WORKS OF MERCY SEMINARS 

 
 

LENT 

 
 

Saint Joseph school Alumni 

Saturdays from 10:30-11:30am until March 5th
  

Father Michael Davitti, S.X.  
will be offering seminars in the church  

on the Spiritual and Corporal Works of Mercy.   
This is a great way to participate in the Year of Mercy 

recommended by our Holy Father Pope Francis.   
 

ñAll Are 
Welcome!ò    

 

 
 

CHURCH IN CENTRAL &  

EASTERN EUROPE 

The Collection for the Church in Central and Eastern 
Europe illuminates the way for the people of the region by 
helping Catholic organizations provide affordable shelter 
and training to seminarians, in addition to providing 
pastoral care and catechesis.  Your donation today helps 
restore the Church and build the future in the aftermath of 
Soviet rule.  Please be generous to the Collection for the 
Church in Central and Eastern Europe.   
 

Visit www.usccb.org/ccee.  

Please join the Saint Joseph Regional School family in 
honoring all alumni, while helping to support the current 
students and staff up through the schoolôs pending 
transition and merger of the Catholic elementary schools in 
Sussex County.   
 

Please join us as we celebrate 60 years of the loving and 
faithful educational community that has defined Saint 
Joseph.  A Country-Western Casino Night will be held at 
the school on Saturday, April 9, 2016 beginning at 6:00pm.  
All proceeds from the event will support Catholic education 
right here at Saint Joseph School in Newton, Sussex 
County.   

For more information, please contact  
the school at 973-383-2909. 

 
 

PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

Weekend of February 20-21st  
Collection $8,035         

Attendance: 805 
 

Remember that Lent is a wonderful time to give to the 
poor. Saint Joseph Church supports the poor each and 

every day through our food panty and many other ways! 

 
 

6
TH 

GRADE ANSWERS ON A TEST 

Abraham Lincoln became Americaôs greatest Precedent.  
Lincolnôs mother died in infancy, and he was born in a log 
cabin which he built with his own hands.  Abraham Lincoln 
freed the slaves by signing the Emasculation Proclamation.  
On the night of April 14, 1865, Lincoln went to the theater 
and got shot in his seat by one of the actors in a moving 
picture show.  The believed assinator was John Wilkes Booth, 
a supposingly insane actor.  This ruined Boothôs career.  



 

Why confession?  

As you know, each parish in the Diocese of Paterson is 
offering the Sacrament of Confession each Monday 
evening as part of the ñWelcome Home to Healing 
Programò including our own parish as well.  
 
Q. Why should I go to confession?  
A.First and foremost, going to confession allows us the 
grace that this Sacrament offers us each and every time 
we go.   
 
Secondly, the Sacrament of Reconciliation is the  
ordinary way in which God intended for us to have our 
sins forgiven.  As we read in Sacred Scripture: ñThose 
who sins you forgive, they are forgivenò (John 20:23).  
Jesus gives this power, this authority, this privilege to 
the first Apostles and in turn, they gave this same  
power to their successors and presbyters (priests).  
Therefore, as a validly ordained Catholic priest, I have 
the authority and power to forgive the sins of anyone 
who comes to me asking the Lordôs pardon and peace.  
 
Q. Canôt I just pray to God myself and ask Him for 
forgiveness?  
A.Again, certainly, God can choose to forgive anyone 
in any manner He chooses. However, He has already 
set into motion the normal means, the regular way He 
would like us to confess our sins.  
 
Because the Catholic Church is a church of sign and 
symbol; for example, at our baptism, we are cleansed 
with water, we receive our baptismal robe, our heads 
are anointed with oil, we receive the candle which is lit 
from the Paschal Candle.  During the Mass we receive 
the Body and Blood of Christ under the appearance of 
bread and wine; we bless ourselves with holy water as 
we come into the church, we are blessed with beautiful 
stained glass windows.  When people are married,  
couples exchange their wedding vows, a ring, they are 
blessed by the priest or deacon and when we are buried 
once again we revisit the symbols of holy water, the 
pall (recalling our baptismal garment) and the Paschal 
(Easter) Candle.  
 
Therefore, it makes sense as Catholics that we should 
have a visible sign and symbol of Godôs forgiveness in 
the person of the priest.  
 
As Father ST and not as ST, I have the power and  
authority to reconcile your relationship with God and 
with His Church.  When I listen to your confession and 
offer you Godôs mercy and forgiveness, through the 
very words of absolution ñGod the Father of mercy, 
through the death and Resurrection of His Soné.ò  
you are instantaneously absolved of all your sins.   

As a penitent, you are able to hear the voice of God 
Himself, speaking through the words of His priest that 
He loves you, forgives you and welcomes you home.  
 
I have to say, on a personal note, that sitting in the 
confessional and listening to people confess their sins, 
is the most humble act that I perform as a priest.  It is 
truly amazing to me that I have the ability to offer you 
Godôs pardon and peace.   
 
As the chaplain of several police departments in New 
Jersey, my fellow police officers often kid me that they 
always want me with them when they are working so  
I can assure them a place in heaven. What a truly  
humbling and magnificent gift that God shares with us.  
 
Finally, I personally encourage those of you who have 
been away from the Sacrament for years.  Having sat 
on your side of the confessional, I know the need to be 
kind, gentle and welcoming.  If you do not know how 
to go to confession, forgot your prayers or are just 
nervous, know that you are not alone and I promise 
that I will guide you through a wonderful experience 
with the love of Christ in this Sacrament.  
 
In a special way, I welcome any and all people who 
have had the unfortunate circumstance of being  
involved with an abortion. Whether you are the  
mother, the father, the boyfriend or just someone that 
helped in this situation, I welcome you to find the 
Lordôs peace that no doubt has been missing from your 
lives.  There is no shame, no scolding, no pointing of 
the finger when you return to the Lord in confession.   
 
I also invite anyone who has had problem with fidelity 
in their marriage, whether it be once, twice or ongoing.  
And finally, those of you who are single and are  
having difficulty in living a chaste life; come and see 
what the Lord has in store for you; His love, His peace 
and His forgiveness.  
 
As we often read in the parable of the return of the  
Prodigal Son (Luke 15:11-32), I always remember 
how the father of young son waited at the door each 
and every day for his son to return.  So it is with our  
heavenly Father and with your spiritual Father here in 
Newton, our door is open for your return, we welcome 
you with open arms, we rejoice because ñyou were lost 
but now have been found.ò   
 
Come and see as we ñWelcome you Homeò to Godôs 
love and forgiveness.   



 

 

 

BABY DIAPER DRIVE 

 

R.C.I.A. 
 

Columbiettes 

   Are you interested in 
becoming a Columbiette?  

 
The Don Bosco Columbiettes Auxiliary # 
7784 will be holding a First Degree Ceremony for any 
women wishing to join the Columbiettes on Monday 
March 7, 2016.  
 
The Columbiettes are involved in charitable acts and work 
with many organizations and groups throughout Sussex 

County.  Membership is open to all Catholic women.   
Our auxiliary includes members from the parishes of  
Saint Joseph, Our Lady Queen of Peace, Our Lady of 

Mount Carmel, Good Shepherd and Our Lady of the Lake.   
Call  Pat Keegan at 862-268-4176  

Bishop Serratelli signing the Book of the Elect with 
Deacon Tom Zayac at Saint Philip Church in Clifton.  

The Don Bosco K of C Council 7784 will have a baby diaper drive on March 5th and 6th at Saint Joseph Parish, 
Queen of Peace, and Good Shepherd.  Anyone in the parish that would like to donate a box of baby diapers, 
please bring them to Mass on March 5th or 6th.  We are asking for new born, infant, or toddler sizes be donated.  
All donations received will be going to Birth Haven.  Birth Haven is a independent, non-profit, nonsectarian 
organization that provides shelter, support, and education for homeless, pregnant girls and young women.  So far 
we have collected 900 diapers from the council members themselves.  Our goal is to be able to donate 2,000 
diapers. 


